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19th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Christmas Choir Performances 2022 

Christmas is quickly approaching and Westfields Infant School Choir have been given the 

opportunity to perform at the Yateley Christmas Market on the 26th November 2002 and the 

Westfields Infant School Christmas Fair on the 2nd December 2022. 

The Yateley Christmas Market is held outside the Dog and Partridge between 3pm and 6pm on 

the 26th November 2022 and we have been asked to perform for about 15 minutes.  Time to be 

confirmed. 

The choir will open our school Christmas Fair at 5pm on the 2nd December 2022. 

If you would like your child to perform with the choir at either of these events (or both) please 

complete the attached form and return it to school by the 8th November 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anna Fennell 

               

Christmas Choir Performances 2022 

My child is able to perform at: 

Yateley Christmas Market    Westfields Infant School Christmas Fair 

Child’s Name      Child’s Class      

Signed      Print Name      

Contact telephone number           


